
 

HAVE YOU SEEN ME? 

The Kentucky Department of Fish and Wildlife Resources is very interested in all locality records for the eastern hellbender.  If 

you see this giant salamander, please e-mail John MacGregor (john.macgregor@ky.gov) or Greg Lipps (greglipps@aol.com) with 

locality information and a photograph, if possible. 

The Eastern Hellbender is: 

- The largest salamander in Kentucky, can grow up to 24 

inches in length 

- Completely aquatic 

- Not aggressive or poisonous 

- Long lived (up to 30 years) 

 


